Auburn Union School District
Health Services

Child’s Name Date

Schoel Teacher

Dear Parent/Guardian:

It is the Auburn Union School District’s policy, as well as California Law, to require
physical examinations for all first grade students. Your child’s health record is lacking a
report or has a report that is outdated. Physicals must be completed when the child is at a
minimum of 4 years 3 months of age.

Children may have the exam as early as 6 months before entering kindergarten and up to
90 days after entering first grade. FAILURE TO COMPLY WITH THE LAW CAN
RESULT IN YOUR CHILD BEING EXCLUDED FROM FIRST GRADE.

Your child may get the required checkup from your regular family doctor or pediatrician.
If you do not have your own physician and wish to know where your child may have a
health examination, please call the Health and Disability Prevention Program at 1-800-
829-7199, Ext. 3620.

When you take your child for the exam, please take the attached state approved school
entry health certificate with you. It must be signed by the health examiner and returned
to the school to verify that the exam was completed.

In order to keep our records up-to-date, please inform us as to your
plans in regard to this matter. Please complete the following section
and return it to the school as soon as possible.

Il I have an appointment: Date with Dr.

i1 1 do not believe in physical examination and immunizations for religious or
personal beliefs.

[]  Other

Parent/Guardian Signature Date
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